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OUA MEMO 00-0820-0053 
MEMORANDUM 
10 August 2020 

For: Regional Directors 
Schools Division Superintendents 
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads 

Subject: CALL FOR SUBMISSION OF ORIGINAL VIDEOS OF 
PAMBANSANG AWIT, PANUNUMPA SA WATAWAT, AND 
PANALANGIN FOR POSSIBLE BROADCAST/AIRING ON 
DEPED TV/RADIO 

The Department of Education (DepEd) is presently in its extensive 
preparation to strengthen the readiness of the Television and Radio-based 
instruction as we approach the ‘new normal’ delivery of basic education in School 
Year 2020-2021. 

With the creation of DepEd TV and DepEd Radio, the Office of the 
Undersecretary (OUA) is requesting all Regional Offices, Division Offices, and 
Schools to respectively submit their original videos of the following: 

• Pambansang Awit
• Panunumpa sa Watawat
• Panalangin

These video- and audio-produced materials will be considered for possible 
airing/broadcast on DepEd TV and DepEd Radio. Rest assured that the video and 
audio materials that your office will forward to the Central Office will be protected 
and properly credited. 

Full compliance is requested as the Department aims to further strengthen 
its readiness for the ‘new normal’. 

For immediate and appropriate action. 

ALAIN DEL B. PASCUA 
       Undersecretary 
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